
Cambridge Fair Housing Listening Session 

 
The City of Cambridge invites you to share your experiences with fair housing in 

Cambridge. Information gathered will help the City better understand barriers to fair 
housing so that these issues can be considered as part of the City’s planning for use of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funding in future years. 

About Fair Housing 
Fair housing laws protect people from discrimination when they are renting or 
buying a home, getting a mortgage, seeking housing assistance, or engaging in 

housing-related activities.

Cambridge prohibits housing discrimination based on: 
Race • Color • Sex • Religious Creed • National Origin or Ancestry • Disability  

Sexual Orientation • Marital Status • Familial Status • Military Status  
 Source of Income  

Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART) will be provided.

The City can provide translation services, auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative 
formats, and modifications in policies and procedures upon request, given 48 hours notice.  

Child care will be available at this event.

Monday, March 2, 2020
Valente Branch Library, Program Room

826 Cambridge Street
6:00 p.m.

For More Information 
Contact Emily Salomon, Community Development Department: 
esalomon@cambridgema.gov or 617/349-4661


